
  

Date: March 22, 2023 

 

To, 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street, Mumbai- 400001. 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Scrip Code: 974215 & 974289 

 

Subject: General Update - Condensed Interim Special Purpose Financial Statements 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

Solapur Yedeshi Tollway Limited (“the Company”) is wholly owned by the IRB Infrastructure Trust 

(“the Trust”), an Infrastructure Investment Trust registered with Securities and Exchange Board of India 

(SEBI), under SEBI (Infrastructure Investment Trusts) Regulations, 2014. Please note that the audited 

Condensed Interim Special Purpose Consolidated/Combined Financial Statements for the financial 

years 2022, 2021 and 2020 and the nine-month periods ended December 31, 2022 and December 31, 

2021 of the Trust has been uploaded on the website of the Trust at www.irbinfratrust.co.in 

 

The aforesaid Financial Statements have been prepared specifically for the purpose set out therein and 

should not be relied upon for making any investment decision. The aforesaid financial statements should 

not be considered in isolation or as substitutes for the analysis of the Company’s financial position or 

results of operations based on financial statements required to be prepared under applicable law. 

 

We request you to kindly take this on record.  

 

Thanking you. 

For Solapur Yedeshi Tollway Limited 

 

 

Shilpa Todankar  

Director 
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